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Notice of Potential Quorum 

Wednesday, February 7, 2024 
George Culver Community Library 

 

 
The George Culver Community Library Board of Directors is hosting a  

Farewell Reception for outgoing director Lisa Thomas from 2-4pm  
on Wednesday, February 7, 2024. It is possible that a majority of the Board  

will be present at the meeting. No Library Board business will be  
conducted nor will any action be taken. 
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